
   

 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 7:49 AM 
To:  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: RE: [EXT] HP014-001 - No on Keystone XL 
 
The final vote regarding Keystone XL certification was made on January 5, 2016.  You can find complete 
information regarding the Keystone XL certification docket at 
https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-001.aspx . 
 
 
Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
605-773-3201 




